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Faculty Affairs Committee Meeting 

Minutes of January 24, 2011 

 

 

Dr. Limouze attended the meeting to discuss the proposed semester workload 
document that the committee submitted to him in December.  It became apparent that 
there are some significant differences between the committee’s proposal and the 
recommendations that the group of Deans made to Dr. Limouze.   The primary issue 
relates to the Deans’ proposal that service would not be a part of the standard workload 
for Non-BUFMs under a semester system.  This would be a significant change to the 
nature of the job for most Non-BUFMs who  currently not only perform a significant 
amount of service at all levels of the University but are evaluated on their service 
contributions and are expected to perform a significant amount of service in order to be 
promoted within the Non-BUFM ranks.   Summer teaching is another major issue.  No 
issues were resolved.  The committee will provide some information to Dr. Limouze 
regarding the nature and significance of current service contributions by Non-BUFMs 
and will meet with him again in 2-3 weeks to discuss further. 
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